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States Greffe   

   
Deputy Kristina Moore   
Chair – States Employment Board 

 
BY E-MAIL   
3rd August 2023 

  
   
Dear Chief Minister,   
   

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 
 

People and Culture Follow-up Review – Call for Evidence 

  
I write in your capacity as Chair of the States Employment Board. As you are aware, the 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel has commenced its People and Culture Follow-up review.  

We are currently gathering evidence relating to our review and have requested views from 

targeted stakeholders and issued a call for evidence to engage with all members of our 

community. 

 

Although the call for evidence is open to everyone, we are mindful to ensure that the voice of 

the employee is heard. In that regard, with your permission, we would like our review to be 

advertised on the States intranet (My States). As such, I would appreciate if you could please 

advise whether this would be possible and, if so, the appropriate process to follow. 

 

The Panel would appreciate to receive a formal written response by Thursday 10th August 

2023. Please note that all written responses will be uploaded to the States Assembly website 

as a matter of course with the exception of any information received under a confidential or 

private agreement.  

Thank you in advance for your assistance on this matter. 

Yours sincerely,  
 

  
Deputy Sam Mézec 

Chair, Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel. 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/scrutiny/Pages/Review.aspx?reviewid=455

